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Hello, 

I highly oppose a change to our mail in voting system. This system is safe and secure 

and not connected to the internet. Paper ballots are the best way to validate votes.  

I am a more informed voter when I can take my time to research every ballot 

measure and candidate from my kitchen table. 

Please KEEP this system that's worked for many years, safe and securely. 

 

Mrs. Kimberly Jaudon  
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